
BUSINESS PROFILE
All Aboard Doggy Daycare & Boarding is
Conception Bay North’s newest kennel and
daycare service for your family’s dogs.
Owner/operator Terri Lynn Meadus started All
Aboard as a new family venture in early 2025.
Located at 9 Cottage Lane in Harbour Grace, All
Aboard offers six indoor/outdoor boarding suites,
along with spacious indoor and outdoor play areas.

Whether you’re planning a trip away and need a
dog sitter or seeking some socialization for your
dog, All Aboard can help! 
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GET IN TOUCH
If you’re interested in All Aboard’s services, you can
reach Terri Lynn via the contact information below: 

Email: allaboardk9@gmail.com

Phone: (709) 589-5080

Search and ‘Like’ “Aboard Doggy Daycare &
Boarding” on Facebook to follow all of the updates!



TELL US ABOUT WHY YOU
STARTED YOUR BUSINESS
Our family has been involved in the fishery for
years. The fishery has been good to us, but
with the wider climate of uncertainty in that
industry, we thought we’d try something new.
I’ve always loved dogs—they’ve been a part of
our family for as long as I can remember, so I
thought pairing my love of dogs with a
business venture would be an ideal fit. Also,
when you look at the wider area, there’s a
need for this sort of service for pet owners. 

QUESTION & ANSWER
 Page 2

WHY HARBOUR GRACE?
The main reason is that we’re from here. Plus, our
family’s property was a great space to construct
the building and outdoor play area. We’re in a
more secluded area, too, which helps, considering
the nature of the business—dogs need lots of
space! In terms of location, Harbour Grace is a
good place to offer this service, as we’re able to
attract customers from neighbouring towns and
the broader region. 

TELL US A BIT ABOUT YOURSELF
I’m Terri Lynn Meadus, and I’m the owner/operator
of All Aboard Doggy Daycare & Boarding, a new
dog daycare and boarding business in Harbour
Grace. 

HOW’S BUSINESS BEEN SO
FAR?
It’s been great! We’ve been open for a couple
months now. The word is getting out there, and
we’re getting more and more regulars from
Harbour Grace and neighbouring towns. 



WANT YOUR BUSINESS
FEATURED?
If you want to be featured as our
'Business of the Week', contact Matthew at
(709) 596-3631 ext. 4, or email
m.mccarthy@townofharbourgrace.ca

PLANS FOR THE FUTURE?
Right now, we’re thinking we might expand
the outdoor play area this summer. We’d have
to construct a new fence and do some
landscaping. As I said earlier, dogs love to
have a large area to roam, and we have plenty
of space. We also have an area in the building
which can be used for grooming; so I’m trying
to find a dog groomer who’d be interested in
leasing this space onsite. 

ANY CHALLENGES?
Just the normal growing pains with operating
a new business. Again, it’s something new for
me, and I’m learning as I go. The permit and
approval process delayed our opening a bit—
we hoped to open last fall—but we’re open
now and in the swing of things. CBDC have
been a great help with their program funding.
They’re an excellent resource for anybody
exploring the idea of opening a business. 
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BUSINESS OF THE WEEK ARCHIVE
Read the full 'Business of the Week' archive on our website:
www.townofharbourgrace.ca/business/business-of-the-week


